
Re:  remove voter proof of identity requirements 
 
Having grown up with such a common name, I am used to being asked to supply i.d. so I find it very 
strange that we have never had to show i.d. to vote in the past. 
 
You have to provide evidence of your identity to enrol to vote so why not show i.d. when you lodge a 
vote? 
Afterall, if you are on the electoral roll and all your postal details are up to date, you would have 
received a letter to show on voting day as i.d.  
 
While, I have heard that voter fraud is not an issue, why not keep it that way? 
In fact, it would be good to see an electric electoral roll brought into use so that your name is 
crossed off as soon as you have voted in the current election. That way everyone is assured of one 
vote and one vote only which is a much fairer system for all involved. Even less chance of voter 
fraud. 
 
Therefore it is “my will” that the voter id laws remain in place. 
 
I do not wish for “The Bill to remove the voter proof of identity requirements introduced by the 
former government in 2014, from both the Electoral Act and the Local Government Electoral Act 
2011” to be put in place. 
 
If the government wishes to have key measures in place for ensuring the public can have confidence 
in the accountability, transparency and integrity of it, then I suggest leaving voter i.d. laws in place. 

 

11.1.1 Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015 Submission 171

Page 1 of 1




